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January 21, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Frazier School District has been experiencing a spike in COVID-19 cases after returning from the holiday break. We ask that you 

monitor your child’s health and please keep them home if they are symptomatic. Symptoms may appear 2-14 days after exposure to 

the virus.  

 

People with these symptoms may have COVID-19: 

 Fever or chills 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

 Fatigue 

 Muscle or body aches 

 Headache 

 New loss of taste or smell 

 Sore throat 

 Congestion or runny nose 

 Nausea or vomiting 

 Diarrhea 

 

In addition, the district recently updated its Health and Safety Plan. This plan is meant to ensure the health safety and welfare of all 

students and staff. All guidance included in the plan are steps that need to be taken upon learning your child is COVID-19 positive, 

experiencing symptoms, or if they have been exposed to COVID-19.   

Highlights of our plan that must be followed to ensure the health, safety, and welfare of all district students and staff, are as follows: 

 Persons who test positive for COVID-19 must quarantine/isolate for at least 5 days.  

 To calculate your 5-day isolation period, day 0 is your first day of symptoms. Day 1 is the first full day after your symptoms 

developed. You can leave isolation after 5 full days. 

 If after 5 days, the patient is asymptomatic for 24 hours without the use of medication, their isolation period is over. 

 All persons who test positive for COVID-19 will be required to wear a mask upon returning to school while around others 

from day 6 through day 10. If your child refuses to wear a mask upon return for the time frame mentioned, your child 

will be sent home until day 10 has been reached.  
 

If at any time your child develops symptoms, keep your child home and notify the school nurse immediately. It is also recommended 

to follow up with your child’s pediatrician for additional information regarding COVID-19.  

Our goal is to provide a face to face learning experience throughout the 2021-2022 school year. Please help us in doing so and 

follow the guidelines included in the attached documents. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

William R. Henderson III 
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